CITY OF CARLSBAD
CARLSBAD, NEW MEXICO

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM
ALEJANDRO RUIZ SENIOR CENTER ADVISORY BOARD

Members of the Alejandro Ruiz Senior Center Advisory Board may attend a
Christmas Party on Wednesday, December 20, 2023, at 1:30 p.m., at the
Alejandro Ruiz Senior Center located at 120 Kircher, Carlsbad, NM 88220.

No Board business will be conducted.



